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Comments: I am a long time resident of Mono County and have been involved in fighting to keep mining

operations out of the Long Valley area before. This is an absurd area for such an operation as it would badly

impact local wildlife, air and water purity, and would be a terrible eyesore . No amount of gold is worth ruining a

pristine area such  as this with irreparable damage. PLEASE do not allow this project to go forward. We will

never be able to get back what we have now. 


